
Pasture Walk Planned for September 8 
 

Join us for a pasture walk and 
talk Thursday, September 8 
from 6-8 pm at Al-Noor Farm, 
2027 Langdon Rd, Lewiston, NY. 
They are new to farming and 
would like to share their 
progress so far. They are 
building fences, setting up 
paddocks, and renovating a 
barn for their goat herd. They 
will be targeting their meat to 
ethnic customers through on-
farm Halal and Kosher 
slaughter.  This will be a great 
opportunity to learn about 
goats and grazing as well as share your expertise with others.  

Cornell Cooperative Extension, Niagara Soil & Water Conservation District, and Natural 
Resources Conservation Service have been providing early guidance to the farm and are 
organizing the event.  

The pasture walk is free, but preregistration is required by calling Cornell Cooperative Extension 
at 716-433-8839 or emailing djf18@cornell.edu by September 6. A meal will be provided by the 
farm.  
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